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Ruth Nettles 

To: Cowdery, Kathryn 
Subject: RE: contact change in Docket No. 080503-El 

Hi Ms. Cowdery, 

I have added Ms. Smallwood to Dockets 080257,080501; additionally, I have edited the record in 080503, replacing Cowdery for 
Smallwood. Thank you. 

Ruth Nettles 

F”: Cowdery, Kathryn Imailto:Kathrvn.Cowderv@ruden.mml . - 
Sent: Wednesday, AuguS Ob, 2008 9:i9 AM 
To: Ruth Nettles 
Sub-. contact change in Docket No. 080503-E1 

Ruth: As we discussed yesterday, I am currently receiving faxes concerning notices and such related to Docket No. OB0503-EI, and have 
asked that these communications in the future be sent to Mary Smallwood of Ruden McClosky in Tallahassee. She has the same phone 
number (850-412-2000) and address (Ruden McClosky, 215 S. Monroe St, Suite 815. Tallahassee, FL 32301) as I currently do. Her fax 
number is 850-412-1304, and her e-mail address is ma~.SmallWOOd~Nden.Com, 

Would it be possible for her also to receive such notifications in Dockets 080257-El and 080501? 

Please let me know if there is additional information which I should provide 

Thank you for all your help 

Kathryn 

IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: Please note that the views expressed herein or in any attachments hereto are not intended to 
constitute a “reliance opinion” under applicable Treasury Regulations, and accordingly are not intended or written to be used, 
and may not be used or relied upon, for the purpose of (i) avoiding tax-related penalties that may be imposed by the Intemal 
Revenue Service, or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related matters addressed herein. 

Kathryn Cowdery 
Attomey 

215 South Monme Street 
suite 815 
?&hassee, FL 32301 
Direct 850412-2007 I Fax 850-412-1307 
Kathryn Mwdermruden cOm I W & C  

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachment to this e-mail message contains confidential information that may be 
legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, retransmit, convert to hard copy, copy, use or 
disseminate this e-mail or any attachments to it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by 
retum e-mail or by telephone at 954-764-6660 and delete this message. Please note that if this e-mail message contains a 
forwarded message or is a reply to a prior message, some or all of the contents of this message or any a t t a c 9 n t s  may not 
have been produced by the sender. k,!JN$tR.-ckI L 
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